
From: Jane O'Rourke  
Sent: 25 April 2023 20:54 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P.  
 
Hello  
I’m writing to object to the installation of proposed ferris wheel. It is totally out 
of character for a traditional market area and will cheapen the aesthetic of the 
beautiful old buildings.  
Many thanks 
Jane  

Jane O'Rourke  
Child, Adolescent & Family Psychotherapist  
Founder, MINDinMIND 
www.mindinmind.org.uk 
Interviews with leading clinicians in child mental health 
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